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FIVE-PART WEBINAR SERIES ON
“FINANCING COMMUNITY HEALTH CENTERS”
INVITATION

We thought you might like to know about an upcoming free webinar series. The U.S.
Department of the Treasury’s Community Development Financial Institution Fund is offering
“Financing Community Health Centers,” a five-part webinar series held on June 3, June 8, June
18, June 23, and July 7. This series should be of interest to community health centers
considering entering into a financing transaction and financial institutions engaged in community
health center financing.

Krokidas & Bluestein has served as counsel in many community health care financing
transactions, including conventional, bond and New Markets Tax Credit financings.

The five upcoming webinars are:

e Identifying the Risks of Health Center Lending (Wednesday, June 3, 2015, 2 p.m. EDT)

e Leveraging HRSA Capital Grants through a NMTC Structure (Monday, June 8, 2015, 2 p.m.
EDT)

e Navigating Online Community Health Center (CHC) Data Resources for Market Needs
Assessments (Thursday, June 18, 2015, 2 p.m. EDT)

e Changing Revenue Landscapes for CHCs (Tuesday, June 23, 2015, 2 p.m. EDT)

Updated Financial and Operating Metrics and Trends (Tuesday, July 7, 2015, 2 p.m. EDT)

More information on each of these topics and registration is available at
http://www.cdfifund.gov/news_events/CDFI-2015-20-
CDFI_Fund_Releases_Financing_ Community Health Centers Webinar_Schedule.asp.
Although the webinars are free and open to the general public, advanced registration is required.

If you need additional assistance regarding health care financing, please contact Attorneys Elka
Sachs at (esachs@kb-law.com), Robert Griffin (rgriffin@kb-law.com) , and Jennifer Gallop
(jgallop@kb-law.com ).
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